
Swampscott Energy Committee 
Meeting 

 
Wednesday, March 6th, 2013 at 7:00 pm 

Swampscott Town Hall, Selectmen’s Meeting Room 
 
 

Neal Duffy, Chair, and Wayne Spritz, Vice Chair, reported to the Board of 
Selectment on the following topics: 

 
• The status of the town’s energy reduction efforts 
 
• Upcoming Green Communities grant opportunities 
 
• The Combined Heat and Power unit at the high school 
 
• Request a Liaison to the Renewable Energy Committee 

 

Please refer to the Board of Selectmen’s minutes for more information 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 


